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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Joy Su [jsu@ekiconsult.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 1:56 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; ElenaJoy.Pelen@dtsc.ca.gov
Cc: Michael Guina; Biddle, Michael G.; mkaufman@ci.emeryville.ca.us; Earl James
Subject: RE: Horton Street UST - DTSC Contact for 5679 Horton Street in Emeryville

Mark,  See below for the Emeryville point of contact. 
 
Joy 
 
Michael A. Guina 
City Attorney 
City of Emeryville 
1333 Park Avenue 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
Tel.  510-596-4380 
Fax  510-596-3724 
mguina@emeryville.org 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 11:17 AM 
To: Joy Su <jsu@ekiconsult.com>; ElenaJoy.Pelen@dtsc.ca.gov 
Cc: Michael Guina <mguina@emeryville.org>; Biddle, Michael G. <MBiddle@bwslaw.com>; 
mkaufman@ci.emeryville.ca.us; Earl James <ejames@ekiconsult.com> 
Subject: RE: Horton Street UST ‐ DTSC Contact for 5679 Horton Street in Emeryville 
 
Joy, 
I’ve been in communication with Elena Joy at DTSC and we both are in agreement that it makes more sense 
for ACDEH to continue with the oversight of the Horton Street UST case.  I will be copying her with our letters 
so she has periodic updates as to the progress of the case.  That said, I should extend the submittal time for 
the work plan requested in our October 2015 directive letter (December 18, 2015) due to delays in following up 
with her.  Our standard is about 60 days, so that would place the submittal due date about August 15. 
 
An additional question.  I have Nancy Humphrey as my environmental contact for the Emeryville.  Due to the 
location of the former UST, should that change, or should she remain as principal contact for this case?  I can 
additionally copy other interested people with our letters so that progress can be tracked. 
Let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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From: Joy Su [mailto:jsu@ekiconsult.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 5:47 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; ElenaJoy.Pelen@dtsc.ca.gov 
Cc: Michael Guina; Biddle, Michael G.; mkaufman@ci.emeryville.ca.us; Earl James 
Subject: Horton Street UST - DTSC Contact for 5679 Horton Street in Emeryville 
 
Mark, 
 
Elena Joy Pelen is the DTSC project manager for the Former Marchant/Whitney Site in 5679 Horton Street in Emeryville 
(see below for contact info).  Per our phone conversation, please contact her to discuss if DTSC will be the lead agency 
for the Horton Street UST that was assigned to the 5679 Horton Street address.   
 
Elena Joy Pelen | P: 510.540.3798 
Project Manager | F: 510.540.3819 
Email: ElenaJoy.Pelen@dtsc.ca.gov 
Dept of Toxic Substances Control 
Cleanup Program – Berkeley Office 
700 Heinz Avenue, Berkeley CA 94710 
 
thanks, 
Joy  

___________________ 
Joy Su, P.E. 

 
1870 Ogden Drive, 
Burlingame, California 94010 
P: 650.292.9100 | F: 650.552.9012 
jsu@ekiconsult.com 
www.ekiconsult.com 
 


